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Comments: It has been brought to my attention that transportation of roads and trails used for recreation and
wildfire suppression has not been identified as important in your planning effort in the Pacific Northwest Forest
Plan. Public access to public lands has been the most important freedom in my family's lifetime. Please keep
access by roads and trails as the most important priority.

Thank you, Ralph Higgins



